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J. H. DRAKE ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIDENT 213-572-2258 

September 18, 1979 

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206, Provisional 
Operating License No. DPR-13 
Amendment No. 83 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 

Enclosed are three executed and thirty-seven conformed copies of Amendment No.  
83 in Docket No. 50-206. Amendment No. 83 adds license conditions, to the 
above-numbered license, relating to the implementation of a secondary water 
chemistry monitoring and control program.  

The proposed license condition is provided in response to your letter dated 
July 23, 1979, requesting that this proposed amendment be developed to replace 
the previously submitted Amendment No. 59 which was transmitted by letter 
dated December 28, 1976.  

The secondary water chemistry monitoring program which is required by the 
proposed license condition is provided to inhibit steam generator tube degrada
tion. Accordingly, the program would define sampling and monitoring 
requirements, data recording and maintenance procedures, a procedure for 
review of the chemistry data by qualified station personnel and procedures 
specifying corrective actions for conditions which may be outside of the 
operations guidelines. This program is in agreement with the Model License 
Condition which was provided as the enclosure to your letter dated July 23, 
1979.  

Since our previous application for a license amendment concerning steam 
generator monitoring requirements was submitted prior to March 22, 1978, no 
fee is being remitted with this license amendment.  

Ve ry oursf 

Enclosure 

7 9092103 5


